
Fall Back
It’s been over a week since we’ve been in NW Ohio, and really,
not much has changed.  There are many less leaves on the trees
than there were when we left for Disney World last Friday, but
other than that…  We haven’t yet had a chance to check in with
friends, so hopefully all is well everywhere.  I have to admit
that I was a bit scarred from our last vacation – we returned
to the horrible news that my beloved kitty had passed away. 
So this time, I was nervous about coming home.  I told our
pet-sitter that if anyone dies this time to not tell us while
we were in Florida, thinking, what good would that do…  but
that decision ended up backfiring majorly because then the
whole time I was worried that something had happened and I
didn’t know about it becuase I had left the instructions not
to call us…  But nothing catastrophic occurred, at least not
to us or any of our pets, and we had a wonderful time.  Now
more than ever I know what people mean when they say that they
need a vacation from their vacation.  After taking 4 little
kids on a 1,000+ mile road trip each way and returning with
the trashed car and the dirty laundry and housekeeping catch-
up for a family of 6, I could really use a vacaion!

Oh well…  we had a great time and I wouldn’t trade our
experiences for the world – or all the laundry in the world. 
More to come about the trip after I unpack some and get used
to the fact that I did not gain an extra hour this weekend
like Jill my GPS friend told me I had – guess she (along with
my alarm clock – glad I noticed that before tomorrow morning)
is pre-programmed for the “fall back” switch for daylight
savings time.  The only problem is that Jill and my alarm
clock were programmed before the daylight savings hours were
adjusted thanks to President Bush.  So they are now an hour
behind…  but no matter, they can stay that way for another
week or two, whenever we change the clocks…  and then, I will
get my extra hour of sleep – always fun!

https://www.tangents.org/travel/fall-back/

